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Derry City & Strabane District Council: Pre-
POP Consultation – Council Response 
 

25th January 2017 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 

To Note 
 

 

1.0 Background 
   
1.1   Derry City & Strabane District Council wrote to Council as a ‘consultation body’ 

on 30th November 2016 in accordance with Regulation 9 of the Planning (Local 
Development Plan) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2015 prior to the publication of 
its Local Development Plan ‘Preferred Options Paper’ (POP) (see letter at 
Appendix 1).  
 

1.2 The purpose of pre-engagement with consultation bodies is to enable the Council 
to take into account any relevant input this Council, or any other consultee, may 
have on specific planning issues to allow them to consider these in the 
development of their alternative strategies and options for their LDP. 
 

1.3 The consultation letter was presented at the December 2016 Planning 
Committee for decision, where it was agreed that, given the deadline for 
responses (11th January 2016), the Head of Planning would respond on behalf of 
Council. 
 

1.4 A letter issued to Derry City & Strabane District Council on 23rd December 2016 
(see Appendix 2). 
 

 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 IT IS RECOMMENDED that Members note the content of the response issued on 

behalf of Council. 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2015-19) 
Strategic Theme             Outcomes 

Leader and 
Champion 
 
 

 We will establish key relationships with Government 
agencies and potential strategic partners in Northern Ireland 
and external to it which helps us to deliver our vision for this 
Council area. 

Lead Officer Principal Planning Officer / Local Development Plan Manager 

Cost:  N/A 








